
Special Education Parent Advisory Group 

Midland School Special 
Education Department is 

hosting a learning opportunity 
for all parents.  

A Special Education Parent Advisory Group(SEPAG) is a parent 
organization designed to facilitate the exchange of information and 

promote parent advocacy in an effort to improve the school environment 
for all students. 

Come join us! Our CST Department will be presenting 
“Executive Functioning: What does it look like at home? There 

will also be a SEPAG meeting following the presentation. 
Students will be serving coffee and breakfast. 

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED. Please register here and 
indicate whether you will be attending in person or virtually.

Where:  
Midland Cafeteria or Online
 (see registration form for details)

When: 

December 6th, 2024  
8:30AM 

Agenda 
● Presentation on Executive Functioning by 

our OT and Speech Therapists
● Discuss events for upcoming school year 
● Discuss future SEPAG meetings and interests

EXECUTIVE FUNCTIONING
Do you know what Executive Functioning is 

and how it affects your child? 

Come nourish your morning with knowledge!
Coffee & light breakfast will be served

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XgbuIVk1GmUmO3tmx2Efh5Dv4MddFpK_xjIDB9LwaP4/edit

